
I would like to register my support of the bill presented by Senator John Madigan to remove
Medicare funding of sex-selection abortions.

Medicare funding should only be for health and medical procedures, not for lifestyle choices or
preferences. We do not need to follow the practices of numerous countries overseas that now have
a massive gender imbalance as a result of this practice over many years.

Yours Sincerely.

Richard Jardine.




